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Dear Prof. Vidotto,

The Acropolis Restoration Service addresses the problem of the Ailanthus Altissima
presence in the archaeological site of the Acropolis, threatening both the
monuments and the environment with its widely known harmful action. Given your
high expertise in similar issues, we would be interested in your opinion on the
measures you have taken. Therefore, following your communication with our
colleagues Dr. E. Aggelakopoulou and Dr. E. Ksinopoulou, we would appreciate if you
have the opportunity to visit Athens for an on-site observation of the problem and a

discussion with our colleagues of how to manage it.
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Yours sincerely




